
1 March 2025 
 
Dear friends 
 
While we were busy preparing to admit the first cohort of lecturers for the online post-
graduate diploma last week, we received unexpected news from the Department of 
Higher Education and Training. They informed us that they will take up to 12 months to 
add the programme to their list of approved qualifications and told us we cannot begin 
before that happens. We had to take the hard decision to delay the start until February 
2026. Some institutions, however, report a shorter turnaround time. Please pray that 
the Lord will open the way for us to be registered with the department as soon as 
possible as there are many applicants waiting for admission. 
 
We are busy packing for the ICETE conference in Albania followed by the Local Leaders 
Africa conference in Kigali, Rwanda. Please pray for the Registry team at GWC who will 
continue monitoring the PG Dip situation while we are away. 
 
In Christ 
Caroline and Dick 
 


